5.1

From: martin brousseau

Sent: September 13, 2019 11:26 PM

To: Davenport, Alicia <Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Cross walk buttons

For your information and consideration.

Of my attendance during your regularly scheduled committee meeting of 13,August a new training video was played for
our viewing of a new button or options therein, of which | had given my input of concerns or issues some elderly may
have with the duration required to hold a button, with as a potential solutions.

Of my travels, | would like to present the following as a best case scenario and option, however the expense and work
involved may be deemed unreasonable,

The following | found in Quebec City, of which I’'m sure a committee member from the city of Hamilton can contact an
official with the city of Quebec should this be an option for a trail bases or of specific effected areas, I’'m certain the city
of Quebec could help you further should this be an option your group wish to consider.
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After I'd taken this picture, | thought of and tried scanning a city bus transfer slip, as a means to effect a change in
cross walk light, which was an effective means to change the light by way of a paper slip,

Which leads me to think any object such as a walking cane or similar items could solve many such related concerns by
your committee.

P.S. please look for my other related email of my 13,August attendance.

Thank you.

Martin Brousseau

Sent from my iPhone
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